14th April 2021

## Dear Sir/Madam

My name is I would like to thank Prof Viswanath and all of the staff who cared for me during my recent admission to Nufffield Tees Hospital.

I was admitted on the 25<sup>th</sup> February 2021 for an operation to repair an inguinal hernia and the whole process from pre-op, through check in on the day, the operation and post-op care was of the highest standard. All of the staff were very professional and efficient and the care from Prof Viswanath, Nurses and Health Care Assistants post-op was excellent. I would highly recommend Prof Viswanath as he is a very skilled surgeon.

Yours sincerely